From: robert walker

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: HB2314
Date: Saturday, February 16, 2019 11:01:59 AM

| RESPECTFULLY SUBMIT MY REQUEST FOR YOUR VOTE “ YES !!” ON HB2314 .

FROM WHAT | HAVE SEEN AND READ ON ITS PASSAGE IN OTHER STATES, THE FLOW OF TRAFFIC
HAS

IMPROVED, AND WE RESPONSIBLE MOTORCYCLISTS WOULD FOLLOW THE LAW AS IT IS
WRITTEN.

REGARDS, ROBERT WALKER
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